
CRA NEWSLETTER, 10-7-2019 

Chess Club 

The school enjoyed a successful chess club last year with substantial parent involvement, fun 

weekly games and instruction, statewide tournaments, and an end-of-year party/award 

ceremony.  The club is open to K-6 students with a 30 student maximum.  The club meets 

Thursday mornings starting at 7:45 am sharp!  The first class will be held on October 24.  The 

club will run from October 24 through mid-May.    

If your child is interested in participating please email me at:  kfuller@canyonrimacademy.org. 

You are also welcome to talk to me in person or on the phone. 

We also need a few parent helpers.  Please let me know if you can help once a month or more 

often. 

 Please let me know by October 16
th

. 

THANKS! 

Kent Fuller 

Vision Screening at CRA 
The State Health department requires that we conduct a Vision Screening for students in 
Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd and 5th grades.  A Vision Screening is not a thorough eye exam as would 
be conducted in a doctor’s office, but it can often identify vision problems that affect a 
student’s ability to learn.  If your child is not in one of the grades being screened and you 
would like your child’s vision screened, please contact Holli Gisseman, 
hgisseman@canyonrimacademy.org by Monday, October 14.  Vision Screening will take 
place on Tuesday, October 22nd.  If a student has a problem reading the screening chart, we 
will contact parents on an individual basis.   
 
CALENDAR 
Thurs., October 10:     5th Grade Field Trip to Biz Town, 8:45-2:30  
Wed., October 16:       1:15 Dismissal 
October 17 & 18:         No School, Fall Break 
Friday, October 25:     Books & Breakfast, 5th & 6th grade, 8:00 a.m. 
                                    Picture Day  
Thurs., October 31:     Halloween Parade, 8:45 a.m. 

 

PTO Newsletter 
 
This week is Ribbon week and today we had a fun assembly from "Mad Science” to kick off the week.   

 During the assembly today they demonstrated with fun and exciting demos, how the body reacts to the 

chemicals in tobacco. The kids loved watching the "tobacco slime" being dumped all over Mr. Fuller.   
The rest of the weeks’ scheduled will be: 
            Tuesday – Crazy Hair or Hat Day 
            Wednesday – Pajama Pants Day  
            Thursday – Silly, Scary Sock Day   
            Friday – Wear Spirit Shirts 
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The Talent show was announced today, please watch for a flier containing details for tryouts 10/29.  We 
are excited for this fun event! 
 
Monthly Teacher/Staff Gift:  
We received two nominations which the board approved. Rachel Lowry was nominated for her 
mentorship work over the last several years with different teachers, and her ability to form a cohesive 
team. Suzy Moline was nominated for her consistent and dedicated efforts to see a job through to 
completion, and do any extra work required. If you would like to nominate a teacher or staff member 
please email canyonrimpto@gmail.com. 
 
Box Tops:  
Remember, we will take your receipts to scan for box tops. There is a bin located by the office at the 
school to put them in.  We get double points by scanning your receipts and turning in the actual box top 
label. No store this week, but the store will be open next Wednesday 10/16. Please remember no cash for 
the box tops store. 
 
Fit Feet 
Fit Feet will be ending soon, it has been great getting the kids involved in running.  Their PE 
teacher, Melinda Sorenson will be holding their annual mile run in class in the next week or so.  She will 
be giving special charms for those kids that beat their mile time from last year and for other fun 
milestones they reach. Thank you to the volunteers who helped supervise the kids at recess, some days 
were very busy with runners!  These are some of the fun things that your PTO donations help make 
happen! 
 
Spirit Shirts 
We still have a few spirit shirts left. If you are interested in buying one, please email 
canyonrimpto@gmail.com.  These will be first come first serve. 

7 red med youth 
3 blue med youth 
2 red small 
1 blue small 
 
Upcoming dates: 
CRA Night Out- Zupas, October 15th from 5-9 make sure to tell them you are with CRA 
Talent Show Tryouts- Tuesday, October 29th 3:30 
Books and Bagels : October 25th for 5-6th grade  
Halloween Parade: October 31st  8:45 halls and multi-purpose room 
 
Reminders: 
Remember to use the amazon link on the school website when purchasing products, CRA gets a % back. 
Follow us on Instagram to see the every day happenings at CRA. 
We are still selling Wasatch Savings books $30. 
 
Volunteers Needed:   
Books and bagels: October 25 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044AA4A92EA5F49-books  
Girls on the Run chair- contact canyonrimpto@gmail.com 
Book fair help - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044AA4A92EA5F49-fall  
 
"We are better together".  

 

 

mailto:canyonrimpto@gmail.com
mailto:canyonrimpto@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044AA4A92EA5F49-books
mailto:canyonrimpto@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044AA4A92EA5F49-fall

